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Apples CANNOT be picked up from the ground, including if
an apple is dropped during harvesting. Apples on the ground
have a far greater chance of being contaminated with E-Coli
and other pathogens that can cause serious illness. 
Apples CAN have cosmetic blemishes but should NOT have
rotten spots. 
If you are not able to harvest your own apples but would like
to donate your apples for community use, please contact us.
Our first priority is to purchase from Red Cliff members, but
depending on how many apples we receive we may consider
purchasing from others as well. Please reach out with
questions.

We will purchase apples for up to $0.50/lb
depending on the quality.

The Mino Bimaadiziiwin 
Tribal Farm is buying apples from 

Red Cliff members that we will 
use to make apple cider.

Now Buying Apples



This is funded by a grant through the USDA Local
Food Purchase Assistance (LFPA) program.
Prices are competitive as we value the knowledge and
time needed to harvest and process these foods.

We will purchase manoomin for up to $30/lb
depending on the quality.

The Mino Bimaadiziiwin Tribal Farm 
is buying wild harvest manoomin (wild rice)

from Red Cliff harvesters to be shared 
during Red Cliff's youth camps.

Now Buying Manoomin
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